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Meeting of the Dean with Students
On February 1, 2020, Dean of the Faculty of "Organization and Management of Water Resources" R.
Khakimov,  Deputy  Dean  for  Youth  Affairs  J.Turdiev  and  students  of  SD  3  held  a  round  table  on  the
importance and relevance of socio-economic, spiritual and educational reforms in our country. On the
whole they discussed the essence of the Adress of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan to the Oliy
Majlis of the Republic of Uzbekistan on January 24, 2020.

The students were given valuable advice on how to become competitive professionals in the modern
world. Students were given advice to master foreign languages, study IT, working hard on themselves, so
that they can become.
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